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DATE: July 19, 2006 
   
TO: Plan Commission 
 
FROM:           Larry D. Nelson, P.E., City Engineer 
 
SUBJECT:  702 North Whitney Way Conditional Use  
 
 
The City Engineering Division has reviewed the subject development and has the following comments. 
 
MAJOR OR NON-STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS (Comments which are special to the project and/or 
may require additional work beyond a standard, more routine project.) 
 
 
 
1. The size of the deck or proposed location will have to change so that no portion of the structure 

encroaches upon the North Whitney Way public right-of-way. 
  

 
 
 
 
GENERAL OR STANDARD REVIEW COMMENTS  
 
In addition, we offer the following General or Standard Review Comments:  NONE 


